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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

It has been lovely to see you all back this week in the sunshine! It has been lovely walking around and seeing all the children working so 
hard and enjoying spending time with their friends. We have also been really pleased with how many children are getting involved in 
scooting and cycling to school – keep it up! 

We know that all of the social distancing and restrictions are easing, which is wonderful news. We ask you all to keep sticking to the 
rules and keeping us all safe so that we can avoid isolating any bubbles. There are lots of opportunities for testing, so if anyone in your 
household has symptoms then please be safe and isolate and get a test. We know that many of you are doing this, so thank you very 
much for your support. 

Hopefully everyone received the message via Studybugs to let you know that school will be closed to pupils and staff on Thursday 6th 
May for polling. We will send work home for children on the Wednesday and organise Zoom sessions to support children get this work 
completed. Further details will be sent out nearer to the time. 

We have had a great number of responses, but there is still time to share your experiences of home learning. The Tapscott Learning 
Trust survey is open to all parents and carers through this link —  https://docs.google.com/forms/d/
e/1FAIpQLSepjds9vB4uCd1uw_YmReqXtTX7TUnTBWXIQqmpeFtNo43_Rg/viewform?usp=sf_link   

We wish you a wonderful and relaxing weakened. 

Mrs Mansfield and Mr Harris 

Big Pedal Challenge  
Summer term has started off with a bang. Curwen is  taking part in Sustrans Big Pedal Campaign. It is the UK’s largest inter-school cy-

cling, walking and scooting challenge, inspiring pupils, staff and parents to choose human power for their journey to school. We would 
like to thank all those who have travelled to school on their bikes, scooters and skateboards. Please continue to do so. Dr Bike is in 

school next Thursday, 29th April to repair your bikes. Next Friday, 30th April 'Bling your wheels' to school will bring an end to the Big 
Pedal Campaign. So decorate your wheels and travel to school to celebrate our participation in the Big Pedal. 

BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

  1K,2R,2L,3B,3G,4N,5L,6U—100% attendance 

Parental Hotline  

We understand how difficult this period has been on everyone, therefore we are here for you.  

Parent Hotline for Non-Medical Issues/ Signposting parents to essential services. This line is monitored by our staff Monday to Friday 
10am—3pm.  Contact : 07944 224 266. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSepjds9vB4uCd1uw_YmReqXtTX7TUnTBWXIQqmpeFtNo43_Rg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSepjds9vB4uCd1uw_YmReqXtTX7TUnTBWXIQqmpeFtNo43_Rg/viewform?usp=sf_link


AM— Rehan                                          PM— Zack             

RDR— Mahathir                                    RM— Joshua       

RF— Michhil                                          RS— Maymuna             

1K— Whole Class                                 1C— Rayan            

1M— Shreyan                                       1D— Nihan          

2L— Daria                                              2B— Noorah      

2R— Lacey-Lou                                     2M— Whole Class            

3B— Khadeeja N                                  3G— Afsana               

3H— Pauline                                         3L— Andrei             

4C— Naaman                                       4N— Rasin          

4B— Whole Class                                4A— Serenity       

5C— Kushan                                        5B— Maisha   

5W— Lorena                                        5L— Michael            

6I— Danyil                                            6K— Ahmed                        

6U— Keyaan                                        6B— Simarpreet              

LST1— Whole Class                            LST2— Nahida                     

Pupil of the Week   

Stephanie 5B  

Being extremely kind and a caring 
friend both in the classroom and the 

playground. 

 

 

 

Kindness Cup Winners 

This Week’s Scores Next Week’s Fixtures 

 

 

 

 

 

Newham will be digitally hosting a DLA form filling support sessions for 
parents and carers of special needs children 0-7 years in Newham (28th 

April – 19th May 2021).  

Please use the following link to join the sessions based on dates and time 
showed in the poster:https://teams.microsoft.com/_#/pre-join-

call-
ing/19:meeting_ZmZhYzMwZjItM2JhMy00YWNlLWJhNTctZjUyOGM0Mz

YzYWM1@thread.v2  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newham is offering  wide range of courses to suit everyone’s needs and 
interests including Employability and Future Skills, Essential Digital Skills, 
Care, Early Years, Childminding, courses for adults with learning difficul-

ties and disabilities, English and maths, yoga, guitar, music and many 
more.  

We have attached a leaflet on our website with all information you need 
including the type of courses, prices, dates and locations ; https://
www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/news/?pid=8&nid=1&storyid=2068 

If you still require any additional information you can visit their website; 
https://www.newhamadultlearning.co.uk/ 
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